

May 6, 2014

Daemen College Faculty, Staff, and Students

Dear Colleagues:

I am pleased to announce that one of the nation's top leaders on issues involving children's and women's rights, Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz, will be speaking on campus on Tuesday, May 13th at 1:00 p.m. as our third Distinguished Leaders Lecture Series speaker. Ms. Wasserman Schultz is a dynamic, forceful spokesperson for these and other national and international issues, including the current unrest in the Ukraine.

The purpose of this letter is to encourage you to participate in this unique opportunity to hear from this prominent leader on a topic she has entitled, "A Conversation on National Politics and Policies." I know that there may be no busier time for you as we head toward Commencement on Saturday, May 17. However, I hope that we could all take an hour out of our schedules to meet with and listen to Congresswoman Debbie Wasserman Schultz.

Our Congressman and friend, Congressman Brian Higgins, will be introducing